
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

08 July 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
RE: Library books 
 
I do hope that you and your family are keeping safe and well during this time. I thought it would 
be wise to write to you to ask you to keep the library books that your child has out on loan safe 
until they return to school. 
 
I also thought you would appreciate knowing which book titles are library books. The books 
that your child has out on loan from the library are listed below: 
 
Book Title:                                                         Book Value:                                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
In the meantime, if your child would like to continue reading then we have an ebook platform 
with many books on for them to read. Access to this is via www.vlebooks.com. The 
organisation name is Driffield and the username is their network username (e.g. 11_52145). 
The student password for the site is Driffield1. 
 
Once on the site, students can go to the home page and select ‘All eBooks’ from the left-hand 
menu; the books we have available will appear. On the ebook Platform, you can alter the page 
colour of books you are reading by selecting the palette tool; there is also a ‘read aloud’ 
function. If you experience any problems with accessing this resource or if pupils have any 
requests for books to be added to the platform, please email library@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs P Harrison 
Learning Resources Centre Manager 

http://www.vlebooks.com/

